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17 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Update 
 
We are working towards providing home learning activities for children absent either 
through ill health or due to self-isolation reasons.  We aim for this to be available by the 
end of this week and thank you for your patience at this time.  Children will continue to take 
home their home-link folders and diaries. Glow login details are in each child’s diary. 
 
We appreciate that our phone lines are busy particularly at peak times.  You can reach us 
by the school email address: gw14woodparkpsoffice @glow.sch.uk if you are unable to 
get through on the landline. If your child is absent from school please ensure you contact 
us to advise before 9.30am.  
 
Please note that all after school activities, parents’ evenings, assemblies and events are 
cancelled until further notice.  Parents’ evenings, due to have taken place next week, will 
be rescheduled.  
 
We continue to follow NHS Lanarkshire Public Health guidance and children wash hands 
at regular intervals throughout the day. If you wish your child to have an alternative soap 
for sensitive skin this can be brought in (labelled with child’s name) and kept in your child’s 
bag.  

As information regarding self-isolation duration can change, we would advise you to seek 
the most up to date information from NHS online:  https://nhsinform.scot/self-help-
guides/self-help-guide-coronavirus-covid-19 

Our main priority is to ensure everyone’s safety and wellbeing.  All establishments continue 
to work closely with South Lanarkshire Council who liaise with Public Health Scotland.  
We will continue to keep you up to date via our school website and our school app.  Please 
contact the school office for app login details if you need them.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Debbie MacKenna 
Head Teacher 
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